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DUKE POWER COMPANY 
POWER BUILDING 

422 SOUTH CHURCH STREET, CHARLOTTE, N. C. 28242 

WILLIAM 0. PARKERJR. July 29, 1977 
VICE PRESIDENT TELEPHONE: AREA 704 

STEAM PRODUCTION 

REGULATORY DOCKET FILE 
Mr. Edson G. Case, Acting Director 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D. C. 20555 

Re: Oconee Nuclear Station 
Docket Nos. 50-269, -270, -287 

Dear Sir: 

My letter of April 21, 1977 provided a report entitled "Evaluation 
of Potential Turbine Building Flooding at the Oconee Nuclear Station".  
In this report, certain corrective actions were outlined which would 
mitigate the consequences of the maximum postulated flood condition.  
The purpose of that letter was to appraise you of our approach and 
schedule for resolving the issue.  

Although the proposed modifications can be implemented pursuant to 
10CFR50.59, and prior NRC approval is not required, members of your 
staff requested the opportunity to review our proposed plans prior 
to implementation. In as much as complete agreement has not been 
reached with your staff, it is considered inadvisable to proceed 
with these modifications at the present time. A revised schedule 
for implementation will be provided when resolution is achieved.  

Very truly yours, 

William 0. Parker, Jr.  
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